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Sent:
To:
Cc:
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Subject: Data Response re PV PPA AL 

Amy, Sean,

In response to your question regarding aggregation, we are fine with it as long as:
- All facilities are delivering to one PNode
- Each facility is at least 500 KW in size and has an ISO revenue meter
- Each facility meets the ISO's PIRP requirements

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0316967
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